
The 2020 Trolley Season has officially started. 

 

The Trolleys will be running daily from 10 am-midnight, June 19 
to Labor Day. 

 

Here are the guidelines for riding this season:  

 

Mask/face covering must be worn while riding 

Enter / Exit through the rear door, after June 28th riders will enter 

in the front and are encouraged to exit in the rear 

Maintain social distancing while on board 

Sit in designated seats 

Limit all contact with the driver 

No fares will be charged until June 28th then we will be charging 

$2 for all riders over the age of 5 years’ old 

 

If you enjoyed your trip, please feel free to tip 

 

 

Stay safe and enjoy your visit to Old Orchard Beach and 

Thank you for riding with Biddeford Saco Old Orchard 

Beach Transit 

 


